
CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD  
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

FOR SURVEY RESEARCH FIRMS 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a Request for Information (RFI) from firms specializing in 
survey research to conduct a statistically significant survey regarding the economic impacts 
from the City’s Minimum Wage Ordinance. 
 
The purpose of the RFI process is to identify a firm to conduct a statistically significant 
survey, who meets the City’s criteria and instruction as outlined in the RFI document. 
 
Responses to the RFI will be accepted online through the City's PlanetBids Vendor Portal 
up until the hour of 6:00 p.m. PST on Monday, October 23, 2023.  
 
https://pbsystem.planetbids.com/portal/22761/bo/bo-detail/110562    
 
Applications must be submitted online as outlined in the City’s RFI document to be 
considered. 

 
Questions regarding the RFI should be directed to Paolo Kespradit at (323) 848-6556 or by 
email to pkespradit@weho.org.  
 
The City of West Hollywood reserves rights to reject any and all submissions, and/or elect 
not to proceed with the project should it deem appropriate for the public good. 
 
By Order of the City of West Hollywood  
Melissa Crowder, City Clerk 
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